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Kari H. Endries

Managing Counsel, Governance

September 2, 2016

Republic of the Philippines Commission on Human Rights
SAAC Building Commonwealth Ave

UP Complex

Diliman, Quezon City

Philippines

1101

Re:  Inre: National Inquiry on the Impact of Climate Change on the Human Rights of the
Filipino People, CHR-NI-2016-0001

Dear Commissioner Roberto Eugenio T. Cadiz:

We write in relation to the papers that you sent via DHL in the above-referenced matter,
which were received on August 1, 2016.

Please be advised that the package does not indicate any particular Chevron entity for
which delivery was intended. Moreover, the entity to which the package was addressed,
“Chevron Headquarters,” does not appear to be identified as a respondent in the Petition, nor is
it a registered corporate entity. The entity identified in the caption, “Chevron (US),” also is not a
registered corporate entity. Moreover, no entity at this address is authorized to receive any
communication and/or process for and on behalf of any entity identified anywhere in the papers.

Consequently, the copies of the Petition and the Order dated July 21, 2016 appear to
have been erroneously sent to this address and are hereby being returned to the Philippine
CHR for appropriate disposal or action.

For the avoidance of doubt, this letter is being written solely for the purpose of returning
the copies of the Petition and Order to the Philippine CHR.

- Endries
Managing Counsel, Governance

Enclosure

Corporate Governance
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road
San Ramon, CA 94583



